
Envisioning Needham Street  

Community Meeting 

Thursday, June 6, 2013 

7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

Countryside Elementary School 

191 Dedham St. Newton Highlands 

The mee�ng will be in the School Cafetorium. Enter through the door 

closest to the parking lot. Overflow parking is available on-street. If 

you have ques�ons or have a special accommoda�on need, please 

contact James Freas at jfreas@newtonma.gov or 617-796-1131.   

Web: www.newtonma.gov/needhamstreet 

Email: NeedhamStreet@newtonma.gov     Twi1er: @NewtonEconDev 

♦ Challenges and Opportuni�es:   

Updates from City of Newton staff on 

planning for the Needham Street 

corridor. 

♦ Roadway Design:                        

Presenta�on from Massachuse1s 

Department of Transporta�on staff on 

the street design. 

♦ A Vision for Design and Development: 

Opportunity for comments and 

ques�ons from  property owners,  

business owners, and residents to 

guide future planning.                                       

We want to hear from you! 


